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Secretary@ourmapua.org

From: Neville and Helen <n-h.bibby@actrix.co.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 24 July 2024 10:20 am
To: secretary@ourmapua.org
Subject: please check this Bruno and send if appropriate

 

 

 

 

 

To The Tasman District Council,                                                    24th July 2024 

Queen St , 

Richmond. 

 

To whom it may Concern,  

The Mapua and District Community Association wish to thank the Tasman District Council for the 
new footpath in front of Aranui Park. This is already well used by walkers and bikers and has helped 
reduce the congestion on the other side of the road particularly before and after school. 

It makes the entrance to Aranui Park much tidier and inviting  and it leads well to the new crossing 
across Aranui Road. 

With much appreciation from 

Helen Bibby on behalf of the Mapua and District Community Association 

 


